
 
  
Greetings, GEAA members and friends, 
  
This is a copy of the first Christmas card that GEAA sent out in 2004.  Since then, we 
have been fighting to protect the Edwards Aquifer Recharge Zone from this kind of 
pillage. 
  
Today, on “Giving Tuesday”, we hope you can find it in your heart to make a donation 
to GEAA so that we can keep up the good fight. 
  
Thank you! 
  

Annalisa Peace and the GEAA Board 

Executive Director        Ron Green, President 

                                  Bill Bunch, Vice President 

                                  Darby Riley, Secretary 

                                  Steve Hixon, Treasurer 

                                  Terry Dudley 

                                  Amy Hardberger 
                                  Kathleen Krueger 
                                  Enrique Valdivia 

                                  Tom Wassenich 

 

http://www.shop.aquiferalliance.com/category.sc;jsessionid=B06C3246DCEE52787D017A5A42448C4D.m1plqscsfapp03?categoryId=3
http://www.shop.aquiferalliance.com/category.sc;jsessionid=B06C3246DCEE52787D017A5A42448C4D.m1plqscsfapp03?categoryId=3

